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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

End of Year Reports 
 
As you will be aware, our reporting system has looked somewhat different this year, with a mix of the 

following approaches: 

 

• Online feedback on work submitted by children from class teachers during periods of lockdown 

• Phone calls from class teachers and the Senior Leadership team to discuss your child’s progress 

and to provide support where necessary   

• A written Interim Report outlining key areas of strength and next steps/targets set in partnership 

with your child 

 

We appreciate how challenging this year has been and appreciate the efforts of every child and their 

family as we pulled together as a learning community.  We hope you have felt informed about the 

progress your child has made and able to ask questions whenever needed.   

 

As we move towards the end of the academic year, we are pleased to share with you the End of Year 

Report outlining the progress made by your child.  This will be sent out by the end of the day on Monday 

21 June. 

 

Should you have any questions or issues you would like to raise before this time, please do not hesitate to 

call the school on 0300 300 0163 or email us on kilbarchanenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk where a 

member of the Senior Leadership Team will be happy to make an appointment to talk to you further.  

Remember we are always here to work in partnership with our families so if there is anything we can do to 

help, please let us know. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Fiona MacKenzie 

Head Teacher 
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